
 
  
  
  
  

 

 

March 2024 

Dear President of the Zonta Club of WIESBADEN with a copy to Governor of District 28, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I congratulate you and the members of the Zonta Club of 
WIESBADEN on your 70th anniversary. In the decades since your club was chartered, you have 
undoubtedly made a difference for many women and girls, for which you can be proud. 
 
As you celebrate this milestone, let us also look forward to the future and how your club will 
elevate Zonta’s presence and participation in the global conversation on women’s rights. 
 
Zonta International is needed now more than ever. Around the world, women and girls face 
increasing challenges due to COVID-19, climate change and threats to their human rights. 
However, we are a proud Zonta community of strong and committed individuals working together 
at the local and global levels to fight for gender equality and addressing these challenges. 
 
Collectively with more than 1,100 clubs around the world, the Zonta Club of WIESBADEN has 
contributed significantly to building a better world for women and girls. Each member is the heart 
and hands of our organization, and I am deeply thankful for your continuous dedication and 
support. 
 
This biennium, Zonta International’s goals focus on standing out for gender equity, representing 
global citizenship, developing future leaders and celebrating Zonta while positioning ourselves for 
the future. I know that we will reach our goals because of clubs like yours! Today, filled with the 
Zonta Spirit, let us celebrate your club and keep working for that better world. 
 
Once again, congratulations on your meaningful anniversary. I wish you continued success. Let 
us all together build a better world for women and girls! 
 
 

Warm regards, 

 
Ute Scholz 
President, 2022-2024 
Zonta International & Zonta Foundation for Women


